
 

 

 

City of Tacoma 

 

 

 

 Memorandum 

 

  

TO: Doris Sorum, City Clerk 

FROM: Victoria R. Woodards, Mayor 

SUBJECT: Appointment to the Greater Tacoma Regional Convention Center Public 
Facilities District Board 

DATE: November 20, 2020 

 
I am recommending the reappointment of Colleen Barta and Dean Burke to the  
Greater Tacoma Regional Convention Center Public Facilities District Board to both  
serve four-year terms, effective January 1, 2021, to expire December 31, 2024, or until a 
successor is appointed.  
 
 
 

 


